
The Bennett SAC committee met on 10/12/2020. In attendance were Prinicpal Amy 
Smythe, Vice Principal Angie Noden, Teri Mayeda-McNamee, Mike Drake, and Alissa 
Vlcek. To begin, we went over the roles and responsibilities of being a SAC member of 
the Poudre School district as per the website citing the responsibilities per the district 
website (Unified Improvement plan, Input into the Accreditation , the quarterly SAC 
discussion topics, Annual reports principal evaluations, and other duties). We went over 
what does not fall under SAC duties in terms of responsibilities. We also went over that 
SAC complies with the Sunshine Laws and therefore a summary of the meeting will be 
provided. We did a data review of last year’s data, this year’s home data, and the 
change in the Bennett teacher evaluation. We discussed the importance of shared 
values because if gives a reference to go back, as well as, creating uniformity in the 
teachers’ roles, responsibilities, and standards. We talked about how this factors into 
the current year review. There was also note to review the current UIP the carries over 
into next year. We also talked about Bennett students and the virtual learning process 
as it evolves into Phase 3 of PSD learning. We discussed the how things are going with 
students back in the classroom. We talked about the importance of mask wearing and 
social distancing whenever on Bennett property by everyone. We discussed the new 
pick up and drop off rules and procedures and how it is being implemented. We also 
talked about the many many different procedures, measures, plans, and rules that have 
planned by Bennett leadership. We ended the meeting by opening communication 
between Amy Smythe and Angie Noden on ideas, concerns, and questions that come 
up between now and the next meeting on 12/14/20. We also discussed the possibility of 
adding more meetings to the calendar as needs arrive.  
 
 


